
 

 

         

 

Monday 12th June 2023 

Dear parent and carers, 

Due to changing advice from Government, we are going to slightly relax our uniform 

policy for this week only.  

 Children can wear their PE kits which is a plain white top and plain shorts. (NO 

football kits, big branded items or different coloured PE kit) 

 Most of their normal polo shirts are made from cotton so ideal for the hot weather 

 Please ensure your child has sun cream on and brings a named hat to school 

 We have lots of water in the classrooms but feel free to provide an extra water 

bottle if you wish 

Please remember that PE kits are plain white tops and plain shorts – not other colours. 

We will go back to normal uniform next week.  

Kind regards 

Mr Vaghela, Headteacher 
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